
From: thomas hendricks
To: Cunningham, Michael
Cc: shannonpmurphy@msn.com
Subject: Re: Smuggler Gold Mine
Date: Monday, September 10, 2012 7:39:17 PM

Hi Michael,
I'm glad we got to talk this morning about the change from the concrete portal to the timber set portal.
I will be meeing tomorrow with Shannon and Patrick Murphy and we will cover your latest letter.
I will have to say the figures you use in item # 2 are way to high. We will measure the exisiting
distrubed area
carefully. This historic mine dump has not changed in size since 1939 when the mine last operated
and we do not expect to
change the size of the dump with the prospecting activities. The cost to cover the historic mine area is
far less than the $ 58,000 figure
your letter indicates.
As I stated this morning the material to backfill the portal area upon closure is readily available right at
the portal area.
We will provide you with a letter no later than Wednesday to address the top soil square footage.
Sincerely,
Tom Hendricks

-----Original Message----- 
From: "Cunningham, Michael" 
Sent: Sep 10, 2012 3:48 PM 
To: thomas hendricks 
Cc: shannonpmurphy@msn.com 
Subject: Smuggler Gold Mine 

Tom,
 
Please find the letter with the items that we discussed earlier today.
 
Thanks,
 
Michael Cunningham
Environmental Protection Specialist
Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
Department of Natural Resources
ph: 303-866-3567 x8116
fax: 303-832-8106
michael.cunningham@state.co.us
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